
 

AIRPORT MEMO 

 

 
 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:    April 28
th
, 2016 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport 

(MQS).  

 

NEW BUSINESS       

 

Terminal Building Windows: On April 6
th
, the terminal building windows were washed.   

 

Skid Loader: On 4/8/16, the CCAAA’s new Skid Loader was delivered. The Skid Loader brand and 

type is a New Holland L-230. 

 

Trees Removed: On 4/11/16, two dead trees located at the intersection of Aviation Way and Earhart 

Drive, were cut down, chopped up and removed. 

 

Taxiway Light Repaired: On 4/13/16, the Taxiway Echo in pavement light was repaired. 

 

AWOS Upgraded:  On 4/15/16, Stanwyck Avionics, 1) Brought a new computer, which upgraded 

our Automated Weather and Observation System (AWOS), 2) conducted a  Quarterly Inspection of 

the system and 3) up-loading the AWOS information on MQS’s website. 

 

Airfield Sign Replaced: On 4/20/16, the Taxiway Bravo Directional sign was replaced with a newer 

standardized sign. 

 

Equipment Repaired: On 4/21/16, a starter button was replaced on the Welder.  

 

OLD BUSINESS    
 

Severe Winter Storm and Snowstorm Reimbursement: On 4/15/16, I attended the “Applicants 

Briefing” meeting at the Chester County Public Safety Training campus in Coatesville. The purpose 

of the meeting was to ensure that all “Applicants” which have applied for reimbursement from the 

1/22/16 – 1/24/16 snow event, have properly filled out all of the required forms, which will be 

submitted to FEMA and the state.  On 4/27/16, I attended the “Kickoff” meeting at the Chester 

County Government Services Center in West Chester. The purpose of this meeting was for 

“Applicants” to submit all of their required documents to FEMA and the state. 

 



Airport Perimeter Fence Project: On 4/27/16, the rest of the fencing materials were delivered. So 

this project will start the week of May 2
nd

. 

 

 

                    
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


